
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back!  We hope you all had a lovely Christmas 

break and enjoyed spending time together.  It has been 

wonderful to see the children back smart and eager to 

learn.  Spring Term promises to be a busy one, with two 

residential visits, parents consultations, sporting events 

and much more! 

 

PTA Meeting 

Our next PTA meeting is Wednesday 16th January at 

6pm in the school hall. Please join us!  

Remember that our PTA funds so far this year has gone 

towards great items that benefit all of our children :- 

* bus costs for each year to go on a school trip 

* new books for each year group (as recommended by 

‘100 books to read’)  

* ‘more than a face’ assembly & workshop for KS2 (with 

an equivalent event in the offing for KS1 & reception). 

Come along to our meeting! We would love to see you. 

 

Admissions 

Don’t forget next week if the deadline for Reception 

2019 admissions! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Our Christmas Jumper Day last term raised £121.10 for 

Save the Children.  Thank you and well done! 

Keeping Safe—WB 21st January 

During this week the children will be focusing on how to 

keep themselves safe.  They will have an assembly with a 

member of the NSPCC who will be talking about their 

‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ campaign.  We will also be      

promoting the NSPCC Pants are Private campaign, as well 

as learning about fire and water safety. 
 

NSPCC Workshop for Parents 

The NSPCC will be running a parent workshop on E-

safety on Friday 1st February at 9am in the school hall.   

Please do come along. 

 

Donations 

If you have had a clear out over Christmas and you have 

unwanted toys, books and games we will happily take 

them!  Things like Lego, stickle bricks, cars and dolls are 

always gratefully received.  They can then be used    

during wet breaks or in Brereton Bears. 

 

Brereton Bears 

Unfortunately, Mrs Hooper has broken her leg so will be 

off for some time.  Mr Simmons and Ms Mitton will be 

covering whilst she is off.  We send her our love and 

hope she gets well soon! 

Dates 

Keeping Safe Week - WB 21st January 

NSPCC parent workshop - Friday 1st February 9am 

SRE (Sex and Relationship Education) Week - WB 11th 

February 

Half Term - WB 18th February 

Parent Consultations - WB 18th March 

Y2 residential - 25th/26th March 

Easter Service - 29th March 2pm 

Y6 residential - 1st-5th April 

Easter Holidays - 8th-22nd April 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 11th January 2019 


